
Dress Down Day Food Collection

Tuesday, October 4th, 2022

Dear School Families,

On Friday, October 14th and Thursday, October 20th, St. John’s
School will be collecting 2 non-perishable food items per child for
each dress down day instead of $2.

St. John’s Lutheran Church puts together Thanksgiving Baskets for
the less fortunate and these donations will help replenish their food
bank.

Donations suggestions include canned: soups, beans, pasta, fruits,
vegetables, and gravy.   Boxed requests include: rice, instant potatoes,
cereals and cake mixes.  Low sodium items are also needed.

Thank you very much!!!
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